
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Finnish Chairmanship wishes to distribute a letter by the High Commissioner on National 
Minorities addressed to the Chairman-in-Office, Minister Alexander Stubb, in which the High 
Commissioner expresses his full support to the findings of the report by the ODIHR on the Human 
Rights in the War-Affected Areas Following the Conflict in Georgia. The report was prepared in 
response to the request by the Chairman-in-Office, Minister Alexander Stubb, to the ODIHR and 
the High Commissioner on National Minorities to assess the human rights and minorities situation 
in the war-affected areas in Georgia within their respective mandates. 
 
The ODIHR's report on the Human Rights in the War-Affected Areas Following the Conflict in 
Georgia is distributed separately. 
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